
Homewood  ski  area’s  final
EIR/EIS up for review
Homewood Mountain Resort’s final EIR/EIS was released this
week, with meetings on the proposed project set to begin next
week.

JMA Ventures, the San Francisco company that owns the West
Shore ski area, wants to remake the resort into a destination.
The project calls for a mixed-use base on the north area of
the  resort,  a  residential  base  on  the  south  end,  a  mid-
mountain lodge, and support facilities in the upper ski area.

Comments on the environmental document should be made by Oct.
12 so they can be part of the Oct. 13 6pm Placer County North
Tahoe Regional Advisory Council meeting at the north base
lodge at Homewood.

On Oct. 18 at 10:05am at Granlibakken in Tahoe City the Placer
County Planning Commission will discuss Homewood.

TRPA’s Advisory Planning Commission will take up the topic
Nov. 9 at 9:30am in Stateline.

Dates for the TRPA Governing Board and Placer County Board of
Supervisors to hear the Homewood proposal have not been set.

For more information about the meetings, information about
commenting or to receive a copy of the EIR/EIS, call (775)
589.5214, (775) 589.5278, or (530) 581.6284.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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